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May 10, 1999 

Reverend Otto Wegner 
Northeast Urban Church Planting, Inc. 
962-970 South Orange Avenue 
Newark NJ 07106 

Dear Otto: 

Warm greetings! 

Thank you for your kind letter. I was much pleased for the unanimous vote you received 
from the members at Highway. I am confident you will have a very blessed and fruitful ministry in 
Philadelphia, Also, it will be a pleasure to have you as a member of our district. 

With regard to the audit, I recall speaking to you about it and thought it was a good idea 
but I do not recall that I was the one to request the church's financial records be audited. I 
believe this would not be proper since the church is a sovereign assembly and, since there has not 
been any malfeasance by those holding office, it would be improper for me to call for an audit. 
My suggestion is that, upon assuming the pastorate, you and the official board should arrange for 
an audit if you feel it is necessary. 

If you have any questions, I'll be glad to talk to you about this matter. Please know I'm 
pleased with the results of the election and you have my prayers and support. If there is anything 
I can do to assist you during this transition, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

May God richly bless you. 

hilip Bongiorno 
District Superintendent 
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